Te Poari Hauora A Rohe O Te Tui Tokerau

24 August 2020

Dear N

Official Information Act Request
You have asked for information about Senior Medical Officers annual leave.

1. The total number of annual leave days taken by (all) Senior Medical Officers (SMOs)
in your employ in each of the following months:

a. December 2018 and

b. January 2019 and

¢. December 2019 and

d. January 2020.

The information you have requested is listed in the following table.

Month Days Leave Taken
December 2018 630
January 2019 620
December 2019 714
January 2020 616

Northland DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist public understanding of
how we deliver our services. This includes proactive publication of anonymised Official
Information Act responses on our website from 10 working days after they have been
provided to you. Personal or identifying information will be redacted from any response
published online. If you consider there are good reasons why this response should not be
publicly available we will consider your views.

If you have any queries relating to Northland DHB’s response to your information request
please contact me.

Yours sincerely

ST/ GR__

Dr Nick Chamberlain
Chief Executive

34287

Phone; (09) 430 4101 - Fax; (09) 470 0001 - DHB Office, Tohora House, Hospital Road, Private Bag 9742, Whangarei 0148, New Zealand

WWW . I IaRGGnD. org. ne





